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V.I. Water and Power Authority Update 
 
 

U.S. VIRGIN ISLANDS — There are no feeder outages in the St. Thomas-St. John District. 
 
On St. Croix, some feeders are down: 

• Feeder 2A (2,862 customers) 
• Feeder 10A (1,992 customers) 
• Portion of Feeder 5A (about 1,800 customers) 
• Feeder 3A has been restored (1,439) 

 
Pocket areas throughout both districts are experiencing outages. 
 
On St. Croix, the Contentment water pump station is offline from 1:37am because Feeder 2A is offline, and the 
Concordia water pump station also is offline because Feeder 10A is offline. Water customers at higher 
elevations will experience low pressure. 
 
For accurate and updated information regarding Tropical Storm Fiona, go to the Government of the Virgin 
Islands Joint Information Center at vi.gov/jic/. 
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